Briscoe Primary School & Nursery Felmores End Pitsea Basildon Essex SS13 1PN



Heads of School
Mrs T Chudleigh & Mrs N Coggin
Executive Headteacher
Mrs Debbie Rogan OBE

briscoe.admin@heartsacademy.uk www.hearts-briscoe.uk

Telephone: 01268 727751

13th November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 3 Residential Trip - Tuesday 26th June to Wednesday 27th June 2018

After last year's success we have decided to run an overnight residential again for the Year 3 children.

We will be visiting Belchamps Scout Centre, Hawkwell leaving school on Tuesday 26^{th} June and returning on Wednesday 27^{th} June. While we are there the children will get the opportunity to do lots of activities provided by the centre.

The school will be covering the bulk of the cost of this trip, but we are asking parents to pay a contribution of £30. This can be paid in instalments, but must be paid before your child goes.

To ensure that all the relevant information is given and collected we will be holding a meeting for parents on Tuesday 28th November 2017 at 3:15 pm in the new hall. <u>If parents do not attend this meeting children will not be able to go on the trip</u>.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to ask.

Yours sincerely

Mrs T Chudleigh & Mrs N Coggin

Heads of School		
Year 3 Outing to Belchamps Scout Ce	ntre -Tuesday 26 th & Wednesday 27th .	<u>June 2018</u>
go to Belchamps Scout Centre. I agre	ee to pay £30 towards the trip and will be to pay £30 towards the trip and will be well at 3:15 pm in the new hall.	
Signed	(Parent/Carer)	







